
FC88. Strategic Property Review – Update from Working Group

Council considered a report by the Director of Development Services presenting an
update from the Strategic Property Review Working Group.

Council had established on 19 December 2016 (FC85) a working group to consider
the outcomes arising from the Strategic Property Review and had requested that the
group meet as soon as possible to discuss alternative town centre options for the
Council headquarters project and asked that the group report back.

The Group, which comprised Councillor D Goldie as convener and Councillors C
Martin, Garner and McCabe, met on 7 February 2017 and was briefed on
approaches made to the Council from private developers interested in proposing
options for a new headquarters.

Decision

Council noted the report.


